
Breckenridge Active Living Committee meeting was held on Wednesday, January 8, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. in 
the Council Chambers. 

 
Members Present: Lori Gefre, Curt Londroche, Sydney Wiertzema, Liz Mattis, Jordan Evenson, Corrina 
Erickson, Odin Carlson, Tessa Snyder, Angie Cleveland, Sarah Lansing, Nicholas Edner 
 
1. Call to Order 
Sydney called the meeting to order at 9:03 AM. 
 
2. Approval of Minutes: Liz offered a motion to approve the minutes from the December 11, 2024, 
meeting. The motion was seconded by Jordan and carried unanimously. 
 
3. Pickleball Sign 
Stan emailed the committee some photos of examples from other towns’ signs. The signs vary 
from just the logo, reserved sign with logo, logo with sponsors, to welcome with rules. Discussion 
was had how signage is needed at the park, not just sure what and what the location should be. 
No action taken.  
 
4. Other Business 
a. Disc Golf Tiles- Update 
Odin updated the committee that all the tiles were painted on Monday and the teacher just needs to put the 
final spray on to seal them. There is a video on the Breckenridge Public School’s Facebook page showing 
the students participating in this project. Lori will share on the City’s and ALC Facebook page.  
-There may need to be some help from the committee on the removal and installation of the tiles in the 
Spring.  
 
5. New project- discussion 
a. Jefferson Park-sidewalk & playground 

No updates currently. 

 

b. Levee path 

No updates currently. 

 

c. Ideas from youth 

No updates currently. 

 

d. Other 

i. AARP Community Challenge Grant – opens January 

-Sydney stated that Lori and herself signed up for the webinar on January 29th and this may be something 

that a potential grant writing group that the city has been in contact with can be able to help with. 

-Lori mentioned that Sarah has written a grant for the ALC in the past for the Jefferson Park-sidewalk idea. 

Sarah did state that she did some research into this grant, and she also plans to sign up for the webinar.  

-Some potential projects discussed for this grant were community gardens, raised garden beds and 

additional pickleball courts.  

-This grant is due March 5th 

 

Other 

-Jordan shared that the Chamber Ambassador Board wanted her to pass along the want for a splash pad 
and bike paths. Jordan did tell us that she shared with them the current trails in Breckenridge.  
-Lori informed the committee that she will be at the Community Resource Fair during the Breckenridge 
Schools Student Showcase Night tomorrow night at the High School and will feature many of the things 
that the ALC has brought to Breckenridge.  



Motion by Jordan to adjourn the meeting at 9:40 am. Seconded by Sarah and carried unanimously.  
 
The next Active Living Committee Meeting will be Wednesday, February 12, 2025, at 9:00 AM. 


